
 
 
 

 
 
     
        

  

 
 

            
 

 
 

 
 

     
 

   
 

 
 

    
    

 
   

 
       
 

       
 
       
           
         

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

June 28, 2022 

VIA E-MAIL 
mitrani@sandlerreiff.com 
David Mitrani 
Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 
1090 Vermont Avenue, NW, Suite 750 
Washington, DC 20005 

RE: MUR 7982 
LUPE Votes 
LUPE PAC and Daniel Diaz, Treasurer 

Dear Mr. Mitrani: 

This is in response to a request for a third extension to respond to the complaint filed in the 
above mentioned matter we received on June 28, 2022.  The requested extension is granted for an 
additional 60 days.  Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of business August 29, 
2022. You may contact me if you have any questions at cela@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 
Legal Administration 

MUR798200037

mailto:cela@fec.gov
mailto:mitrani@sandlerreiff.com



